
 

 

 

           9/05/2022 

 

Dear Parents /Guardians 

We are really looking forward to celebrating our 6th Years’ time with us here in Comeragh College. 

We are very conscious that their time has had its challenges with a global pandemic occurring and 

consequently our 6th years missing out on so much.  

As a school community we have decided to do our best for the Class of 2022 and give them as 

memorable a Graduation Day as possible, whilst keeping in mind the need to keep students safe for 

their upcoming exams.  

 

We will be having an in-person graduation for our 6th Years’ in the school at 2pm on the 26th of May. 

And in order to facilitate this all classes will finish at 12.25pm on Thursday the 26th of May.  

 

If any parent/guardian has an issue with collecting their son/daughter, supervised study will be 

provided. Please email glarkin@tipperaryetb.ie if your son/daughter requires a place in supervised 

study for that day.  

 

We appreciate your co-operation with this matter and thank you for your understanding.  

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

mailto:glarkin@tipperaryetb.ie


______________________________    ___________________________ 

Kathleen O Donovan Ryan     Grainne Larkin 
Acting Principal        Acting Deputy Principal 


